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BACKGROUND INFORMATION:   
Information will be shared on Phase II of the Trane A/C replacement project.  In 
June 2013, the district replaced 64 units throughout BISD campuses.  This 
replacement addressed 1/3 of the oldest units.  Mr. Scott Nabb, Trane 
representative will present information on replacing additional units in Phase II of 
this project.  Also information on energy savings will be shared with the Board. 
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